
Good Evening Dragons! 
 
We are so excited to introduce you to your new teacher, Mrs. Johnson-Reyes!  Mrs. Johnson-Reyes comes to us 
from another CNUSD school and as such, the transition into your regular classroom teacher for the remainder of 
this school year will be a smooth and easy one.  As you are aware, C-track returns from off-track time on 
Monday, August 31.   
 
Below is the updated information that you need to be ready to go on Monday morning.  For the 2020-2021 
school year, all teachers will be using Google Classroom as the online platform through which instruction is 
provided.  This is where you will be able to find the teacher’s contact information, office hours, assignments, 
grading polices, and more!  
 
It is important to note there will be several changes as we continue our Remote Learning together: 
 

• Teachers will build rapport and establish relationships with their new students 
• Teachers will provide standards-based content and instruction 
• Teachers will regularly monitor work completion and provide feedback to students 
• Student participation is mandatory and attendance will be taken 
• Students will have daily academic activities and assignments to engage in 
• Students assignments will be graded and grades will be regularly updated in Q 

 

 
Social Media Connection 

 
Stay up to date on what is happening through our social media channels! 

 

2020-2021 Classroom Information 
 

Teacher Name:  Mrs. Ginger Johnson-Reyes 
Teacher Email Address:  ginger.johnsonreyes@cnusd.k12.ca.us 
Class Dojo: Coming Soon! 
Google Classroom Code:  u4oirrv 
Zoom ID:  906 090 0803   Password:  329323 
Teacher Office Hours:  TBD 
 
 
Your first LIVE session with your teacher will be on August 31 at 10:00am through the 
Zoom link listed above.   
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtzS6Qk3NwQPl-jBvmWfVpw
https://www.facebook.com/haradaelementary/
https://www.facebook.com/haradaelementary/
https://twitter.com/haradadragons1

